Cryocoolers 3 Acknowledgment

DEDICATION - TO THE MEMORY OF PROFESSOR WILLIAM E. GIFFORD

The 3rd Cryocooler Conference on Refrigeration for Cryogenic Sensors and Electronic Systems is dedicated to our late colleague, Professor William E. Gifford of Syracuse University, for his valuable contributions to the field of cryorefrigeration. He was one of our pioneers, an inventor of practical systems, a dedicated teacher who inspired his students, and founder of an organization to carry on the development and manufacturing of cryorefrigeration machinery.

SPONSORS

National Bureau of Standards
Office of Naval Research
Naval Research Laboratory
International Institute of Refrigeration - Commission A1/2
Cryogenic Engineering Conference
NASA/Goddard Space Flight Center

CHAIRMAN

Ray Radebaugh - National Bureau of Standards

ADMINISTRATOR

Sandy McCarthy - National Bureau of Standards

ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Edgar A. Edelsack - Office of Naval Research
Max Gasser - NASA/Goddard
Peter J. Kerney - CTI Cryogenics
Paul Lindquist - Wright-Patterson AFB
Ralph Longsworth - Air Products and Chemicals
Martin Nisenoff - Naval Research Laboratory
Allan Sherman - NASA/Goddard
Klaus D. Timmerhaus - University of Colorado
Graham Walker - General Pneumatics Corp.
James E. Zimmerman - National Bureau of Standards

LOCAL COMMITTEE

Beverly Louie - National Bureau of Standards Ray Radebaugh - National Bureau of Standards James E. Zimmerman - National Bureau of Standards